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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We finish the week on a bright day and pleasant temperatures for a Winter day. It was a pleasure to be on gate 
duty at the end of the day and to see so many happy, smiling faces.  
 

This week our Year 5 children had the opportunity to explore job opportunities with staff members from DHL. 
These workshops always generate conversations about the future and the job opportunities that will be 
available in their adult life. I am hoping to include some feedback from the children in next week’s newsletter.  
 

Some of our Year 5 and Year 6 children experienced an amazing theatre trip to see a Pantomime in Central 
London. The staff members, who accompanied the children, were tired but elated this morning. The children had 
a fantastic time. They were working on some theatre reviews for me, and again I am hoping to share them with 
you next week. 
 

On Tuesday, we had visitors from Brent Multifaith Group in to conduct workshops with Year 5 and Year 6 as part 
of our Religious Education Curriculum. The presentations were clear and honest, and your children shone with 
their respectful behaviour and insightful questions.  
 

We finished the week with an outstanding assembly on tolerance by Year 5Q. The children spoke, sang and acted 
so well and reminded all present about the importance of accepting difference as something to be proud of and 
respect.  What an important and uplifting message to finish the week. Thank you to all the parents, who made 
the effort to come in and celebrate their children.  
 

Next week, on Tuesday, Year 5 is on a trip to the Science Museum and on Thursday, Year 6 are working with DHL 
on a Social Enterprise workshop. 
 

I have been asked by Ms Anthony, our attendance officer, to remind you that it is your responsibility to inform 
school if your child is unable to come to school. Currently, she has to chase too many parents to find out why 
the children are not in school.   
It is also your responsibility to inform school if you are going to be late picking up your child from school. Give 
the office a ring and explain your circumstances. If you are not informing the office, we will start taking your 
children to the after-school club and you will be charged.  
 

I would like to make you aware of two upcoming dates for parent consultation for the spring term: Tuesday, 
27th February and Thursday, 29th February. Detailed information will follow after the half term holiday. 
 

This afternoon, at the gate, I was approached by a parent wishing to donate pre-loved books to school. The 
school welcomes any donation of books suitable for children aged 3 to 11 years. I am hoping to arrange a         
pre-loved book exchange in the week before the half term holiday, so your children can have some exciting 
reading material for the holidays.  
 
I wish you all a wonderful weekend.  
 
Mrs Shanker 
 
 
 
 
 
 



‘Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility’  
 
 

Here at Chalkhill Primary, we are committed to keeping our        
children and school community safe.  

 If you have a concern regarding any children or adult please  
contact us immediately.  

 
 

For urgent Child Protection matters, outside of school hours,  
please contact:  

Brent Family Front Door - Tel: 020 8937 4300  
or email: brent.lscb@brent.gov.uk  

 
 

Mrs Butler (Designated Safeguard Lead)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking outside the school 
 
 

Parents/Carers we request that you do not 

park outside the school gates.  Stopping the 

car in the middle of the road to drop off    

children blocks the road.  

This causes danger to yourself, your child/

children and other members of our  

community.  

When you drop your child/children to school 

by car, please, park up somewhere safely, turn 

off your engine and walk your child/children 

into school.  

We kindly request that you are respectful to 

our neighbours and   other families in our 

school community.       

     Thank you. 
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Breakfast & Afterschool Club  

- Y-tec 
 

For further information/register you may contact Y-Tec  

directly.                                                                                                                  

Moji contact number is 07459 339 445 /07440 204 540                    

Please makes sure all payments are made on time if you wish 

 

 

School Arrears  

 

All Breakfast Club  

payments must be made  

on time.  

If you are having any  

difficulties please arrange 

an appointment to see the 

School Bursar. 

SCHOOL TRIPS 
 

Permission slips/Consent forms must be       

completed within the time specified, and not on 

the day of the trip.   

This is to avoid delays and disappointments on 

the day.. 

Week commencing  

22nd January 2024 
 

 goes to:  

4F 

With     

95.8%  
 

Attendance 
 

Whole school attendance 
93.4% 

 

We always aim to be above 96% 
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Dates For Your Diary 

Spring Term Assembly Timetable 

Friday 9th February - 3P 

Friday 1st March - 2H 

Friday 8th March - 1Z 

Friday 15th March - 5O 

Thursday 28th March - Year 4 
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